



NEWS FLASH

26th June 2020

Good Evening all,

The President and Committee have now discussed, in detail, how we should handle future events, in the present climate.

Given that we are still in a very uncertain period, with what many would say is an increased risk, due to more mobility, both nationally and internationally, we consider a continued cautious approach is appropriate.

On that basis the following decisions have been made:

1. The rally on the calendar for 28th June, is cancelled.
2. The Ace Cafe scheduled for 12th July will go ahead at Saxo's.
3. The monthly rally for 26th July will be put on hold until 12th July, when a decision will be made, depending on the circumstances at the time.

The situation will be kept until constant review and you will be informed of any changes.

Stay safe.

Best Regards

Peter Alt President

David Moran – Secretary